Ferguslie and Shortroods Winter 2015

This newsletter will keep you up to date with everything that’s going on. 
You can also find out what’s happening on our website which is now live!!

 (
Staff and children at Ferguslie and Shortroods have 
been fundraising
 for Christmas
.
We want to thank you for your continued support!!
On Thursday 17
th
 December, we will have a range of stocking fillers for your child to purchase at Ferguslie and Shortroods. Could you provide your child with £2.00 to allow them to buy some Christmas 
goodies?
We couldn’t do it without you!
We wish you all a very merry Christmas and a prosperous new year.
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Please remember to advise us of any change to your child’s details i.e. changes to your work number, new email address etc
It is vital that we have up to date contact details for you particularly in case of an emergency
)       
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Dates for your Diary
      
We close for Christmas holidays on Tuesday 
22
nd
 December 2015
 and we will reopen on Thursday 
7
th
 January 2016.
)
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Please feel free to view your child’s profiles at any time. We would appreciate any input and if you wish to add anything to your child’s profile that would be welcomed.
      We are always looking for any ideas and suggestions to improve our service.
Please visit the web page on 
www.renfrewshireafterschoolcare.com
 and be assured any comments will be responded to promptly.
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Santa will be paying both services a visit on Friday 18
th
 December
, so look out for his reindeer
!
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We will be having Christmas parties at both Ferguslie and Shortroods on Friday 18th December. There will be a selection of savoury snacks and sweets. If you do not wish your child to have any specific foods please let us know. 
[image: Image result for christmas tree]Thanks to all parents for their continued support donating 50p per day.The money we collect for funds allows us to plan trips, buy materials for ASC and improve our resources.
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